
Sidewalk Repairs and Garage Sale

Sidewalk Repairs - Reminders

Greetings Neighbors!

Sidewalk repairs are underway! As the project moves forward, Fairway Pines residents are
asked to keep the following in mind and complete the requested items to ensure a smooth
process:

Work crews will be onsite Monday - Saturday from 8:00 am - 5:00 pm
If you have a pink "X" on your sidewalk where your driveway crosses, the contractor will be
knocking on your door to inform you when they need you to remove your vehicle(s) from
the driveway. There will be a period of time when you will not have access to your
driveway.
The contractor should NOT begin replacements that cross driveways until they speak with
you.
IMPORTANT: Please FLAG all sprinkler heads and invisible dog fences that are near
sidewalk pieces flagged with the pink "X". Plasticware (Forks, Spoons, Knives), are good
ideas for this.
IMPORTANT: Please do not walk or drive on cement for 7 days once it is poured.



Subdivision Wide Garage Sale!

Please note, that a three subdivision garage sale will take place from Thursday, June 2nd
through Saturday, June 4th. This is for all residents in Fairway Pines, Fairways, and Pheasant
View. Happy Selling!


